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International Play Association: Promoting the Child's Right to Play


IPA General Meeting

15 September 2017, 4.30pm – 6.00pm
Calgary TELUS Conference Centre, Calgary, Canada
Election of Membership Officer to the Executive Board of the International Play Association (IPA) 2017 – 2020
Postal Voting: for members not attending in person, nor submitting proxy votes
Deadline for Votes to be received by the IPA Secretary:   

1 September 2017
Candidates
Bradley Roberts (USA)
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Proposed by: 
LaDonna Atkins (USA)
Seconded by: 
Deb Lawrence (USA)
Tam Baillie (Scotland)
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Proposed by: 
Keith Towler (Wales)
Seconded by: 
Irene Hogg (Scotland)
Meynell Walter (England)
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Proposed by: 
Libby Truscott (England)
Seconded by: Chris Wilson (England)
Postal Voting Form: for members NOT attending in person, nor submitting a proxy
	How do you wish to cast your vote in relation to the election of Membership Officer to the Executive Board of the International Play Association (IPA)?
MARK X AGAINST THE NAME OF THE PERSON YOU WISH TO ELECT 


Bradley Roberts 
OR
Tam Baillie 
OR

Meynell Walter




Details of the person voting:

Print full name 
Signature 
Category of IPA membership (Individual or Group)      
Name/title of the Group  
Your Official Position/Authorising Person in the Group

Your own or your Group’s address………………………………………………..
…………………………………………………………………………..................

e-mail: 


   


Date:













Notes

1. You or your organisation must be registered as a paid-up member of IPA to be entitled to vote.

2. If you are voting on behalf of a Group membership you must be officially authorised to act on behalf of that Group.

3. Group membership votes can be used only once – either by post, if no representative will attend the General Meeting, or in person or by proxy at the 2014 General Meeting.

4. If you require any further information or guidance on voting please contact the IPA Secretary (see below)

Send completed and signed forms to arrive before 1 September 2017 to: 

Margaret Westwood, IPA Secretary, at Secretary@ipaworld.org
Or by post to: 
IPA Secretary, C/o David Yearley, Unit 78, Shrivenham Hundred Business Park, Watchfield, Swindon, SN6 8TY





















